
  

 
 

TEXAS MUNICIPAL POWER AGENCY 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

DENTON DEVELOPMENT SERVICES BUILDING 
401 N. ELM ST. 

DENTON, TX  76201 
 

Friday, November 3, 2023 
2:00 PM 

 
1. It is possible that a quorum of the Board of Directors of the Texas Municipal Power Agency will 

be in attendance at the above location for the Texas Public Nuclear Roundtable, Small Modular 
Nuclear Reactor Roundtable Discussion.   

 
2. Adjourn.   


